
 
 

 
Dear Parents       16th December 2022 
 

OUT OF HOURS SPORTING CLUBS 
SPRING TERM  (9TH JANUARY TO 24th March 2023) 
 
Detailed below are the clubs we hope to run next term. As in previous years we need 
to ensure that there is enough interest in the clubs before we can give a definite 
confirmation as we need to be able to cover the costs of tuition. We do try and keep 
costs to a minimum and hope to keep clubs around the £2.50 per session mark. We 
believe it is important to instil a sense of commitment in children – when you 
sign up for a club you are committed for that term unless there are special 
circumstances involved in the change. 
 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WED  THURSDAY FRIDAY 

RECEPTION    GYMNASTICS  

YEAR 1  FOOTBALL  GYMNASTICS YOGA 

YEAR 2 LEGO FOOTBALL   YOGA 

YEAR 3 LEGO FOOTBALL   YOGA 

YEAR 4  DODGEBALL  BOXERCISE BOARD GAMES 

YEAR 5  DODGEBALL  BOXERCISE BOARD GAMES 

YEAR 6  DODGEBALL  BOXERCISE BOARD GAMES 

 
If your child is interested in joining a club(s) please send a Class Dojo message to 
me, stating your child’s name, year group and choice of club(s), BY 
WEDNESDAY 4TH JANUARY AT THE LATEST. I will get back to you as soon as 
possible after this date to let you know if the club is going ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Sheena Baker, Systems Manager 


